SAFE PATHWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING JUNE 8, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:12 PM by John Callahan.

Members Present: John Callahan, Dianna and Paul Dalida, Catherine and Bob Irzyk, Sue Psaledakis

After reading the minutes of the last meeting, a motion was made by Sue Psaledakis and seconded by Catherine Irzyk to accept the minutes.

The update on the Route 113 Project is that according to Tracey it is "in process" with the MA DOT.

There will be a meeting on June 23rd located in the basement of the town hall at 7:00 PM. This is a visioning session for the Master Plan Committee to get a sense of what the residents envision our town to be for the future.

John inquired as to whether everyone on the committee wants to serve for another year. Everyone agreed to continue for 1 more year.

John adjourned the meeting at 8:00 PM seconded by Catherine Irzyk,

Our next meeting will be Wednesday September 21, 2016, at 5:00 PM

Submitted by Dianna Dalida, Recording Secretary